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______ Topic presented for information only (no board action required).

__X___ Action requested at this meeting.

_____  Item is on the consent agenda for approval.

______  Action requested at future meeting, ___________________(date).
______  Board review required by –
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Background/Summary of Information

SCHS is requesting fees for the health science classes taught by Dorothy Beaverson.

Breakdown and explanation also listed below.

Principles of Health Science = $10 per student

Medical Terminology = $20 per student

Emergency Procedures = $15 per student

MNA = $50 per student

HOSA (Club Fee)    $ 25.00 per student
The MNA class it will go toward the student's uniform package (2 sets of scrubs, lab jacket, and stethoscope) for this year.  For the other classes it will go toward the following
Medical terminology: computer access code for the program used ($20.00)
Emergency procedures: CPR/first aid certification cards and personal respiratory rebreather mask to use with the manikins. ($15.00)
Principles of health science: for student access code for online resources for textbook used in class (class set) ($10.00)
 

As of today after schedule changes the following is a class number for each course offered:
Principles of health science: 53 students
Medical terminology: 40 students
Emergency procedures: 31 students
Medical Nurse Aide program: 15 students
 

Please also note that with the MNA program and continued discussions with JCTC there may still be additional costs associated with this course as it is developed.  The student's exam fees can be reduced utilizing our Perkins money but only for a certain percentage of the testing fee.  Last year the test cost $75.00 but at this time it may remain the same or increase slightly.  I will be checking with the state certification agency about the exam changes for this year.  
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION

Unless the BOE would like to consider waiving the fees in order to establish the program, my recommendation will be to adopt all fees as presented following the same logic for electives.

